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WELCOME SPRING 
The month of May name might have come from 
Latin maiores, “elders,”. “May” is likely named 
for the Roman goddess Maia, who oversaw the 
growth of plants.  

May Poems- 

Oh! fragrant is the breath of May 
In tranquil garden closes, 
And soft yet regal is her sway 
Among the springtide roses.  
—William Hamilton Hayne (1856–1929)  
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UPCOMING EVENTS/HOLIDAYS  

May 5th Cinco De Mayo- Cinco de Mayo, or the fifth of May, is a holiday that 
celebrates the date of the Mexican army’s May 5, 1862 victory over France at 
the battle of Puebla during the Franco-Mexican War. 
 
May 8th Mother’s Day- Mother’s Day is a holiday honoring motherhood that is 
observed in different forms throughout the world. The American incarnation 
of Mother’s Day was created by Anna Jarvis in 1908 and became an official 
U.S. holiday in 1914. 
 
May 30th Memorial Day- Memorial Day is an American holiday, observed on the 
last Monday of May, honoring the men and women who died while serving in 
the U.S. military. 
 

 

 
 

Residents Birthdates 

❖ Barbara P 5/3 

❖ Stacy W 5/3  

❖ Lynn L 5/4 

❖ Ken V 5/7 

❖ Ruth J 5/10 

❖ Dale K 5/11 

❖ Rose M 5/18 

❖ Ben H 5/21 

❖ Mike M 5/28 

❖ Frances C 5/29 

 

Staff Birthdates 

❖ Delores D 5/3 

❖ Lorena V 5/7 

❖ Guadalupe H 5/9 

❖ Vicky C 5/30 
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If you would like to schedule an appointment 

to speak with a Director or Manager, the 

front desk will be able to assist you in 

making those appointments. 

Friendly reminder to please keep the 

thermostat in your room to 72 degrees. 

When you turn down your thermostat it takes 

a while to cool down your room and when 

you turn the thermostat up, it takes awhile to 

warm up your room. 

Starting in May Becky the dining director will 

be hosting a resident dining council after the 

scheduled resident town meeting. All 

residents are welcome to participate in the 

meeting. If you have any questions please 

see Becky. 

The Argyle offers dining times for breakfast, 

lunch, and dinner. Anytime dining is not 

offered. If you miss a dining time due to a 

medical appointment, please see the front 

desk so they can call the kitchen. 

There is no assign seating in the dining room 

or any public seating area. Please be 

respectful to other residents. 

Just a reminder when you are leaving The 

Argyle to please sign out at the front desk 

using the accushield and when you return 

please sign back into the accushield. If you 

need help the receptionist staff will help you. 

We wanted to thank all Argyle residents for 

your positive feedback and suggestions. The 

next Resident Town Meeting is scheduled for 

May 10th @ 2:00PM in the Parlor. All 

residents are invited! If you need assistance 

getting to the RTM please contact your 

caregiver or an activities team member. 

 

 

RESIDENT TOWN MEETING 

WE HEARD YOU!!! 

Q- Will the remodel start at the end of the year? 

A. The Argyle remodel team will have a kick off meeting 

with Pinkard construction and go over the remodel 

schedule.  

Q- Will all the furniture be replaced? 

A. No, not all the furniture will be replaced. The parlor, 

lobby and dining room will have new furniture. 

 

Q- Can we get screens on our windows? 

A. John the EVS Director, will be meeting with a vendor to 

get information on the process of getting screens on all 

residents’ windows. 

Q- Can we get more support in learning how to use the 

different technology one may own? 

A. Activities will hold a technology class once a month. If 

you are unable to attend a class, call Lesha                   

@ 303-455-9513 and she will schedule a one-on-one. 

 

Meet Devyn Richardson our New Resident Care Coordinator: 

 Hello my name is Devyn. I have 2 kids 33 and 17. 

I also have 2 standard poodles, Cooper and Casanova. I was 

born in California but moved to Texas in 1998. I have been in 

Colorado since 2019. I can’t wait to meet all of you.  

 

Meet Samantha Steers our New Wellness Assistant: 

 My name is Samantha and I grew up in Wisconsin. 

I moved to Denver to complete my Bachelor’s degree at MSU in 

Denver. I like to travel, hike, listen to music, and spend time 

with my dog, ZZ Top. I am very excited to be here at The Argyle. 
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April  

 

 

 

 

 

 

Favorites 
 

      

 



5 

 

 

 


